FREE PRESCRIPTION DELIVERY

ACTON PHARMACY 853-1620

Town of Acton only

SUBSCRIBE TO THE TANNER!

Bob Williams meets M.Z.B. students

M.Z. BENNETT NEWS

BY JESSICA CRAIG & TERI MCCASLIN

M.Z. Bennett School was very fortunate to have the opportunity of welcoming a visit from Mr. Bob Williams, the Director of Education for Halton County. He was interviewed by two Grade Five students, Jessica Craig and Nathan Williamson.

Jessica and Nathan first asked

Mr. Williams, "What exactly does a Director of Education do?" Mr. Williams replied, "I attend six or seven meetings a day. All of them have to do with ensuring that the students of Halton receive the best education that we are able to give them and to explain to parents and others what is happening in Halton Schools. Some of the meetings go as late as 11 pm."

Some of his other duties include working with the superintendents, visiting schools, giving speeches and dealing with other important functions.

Of interest to the interviewers was how Mr. Williams got to be Halton County. He explained how the Trustees select, after consideration and discussion, the applicant best suited to deal with the needs of the county. This helped everyone better understand what exactly happens when it is necessary to find a good Director.

Mr. Williams told us that indeed he had hobbies. He loves listening to music and enjoys live plays and live music performances. He also plays basketball.

When it came to asking about his own schooling, he said how fortunate he had been as a boy growing up. "I found learning liked all the subjects in grade school." In university he studied for a business degree. He discovered that he enjoyed working with people a great deal, even more than book learning.

When asked what advice he would offer young people today in order to deal with their future, he said, "Try hard to learn about yourself with the help of all aspects of school, not just by using books."

Once the interview was completed, both Nathan and Jessica, as well as other students who had watched the interview or read about it, decided that Mr. Williams

easy," he said. "I feel very fortu- is a person that we are very proud the Director of Education for nate that it was this way for me. I to have directing our schools. Acton plays host to Ontario **FAMOUS BALDERSON** Agriculture Societies

BY BRAD HAMMOND The Acton Tanner

Some 260 delegates from District 5 of the Ontario Association of Agricultural Societies made their way to Acton for their annual convention this past week. People from 26 fairs came for a day of agricultural activities and information at Acton High School.

"There were different classes on things to improve your fair. It was a real learning experience," stated Jim Warrington, Acton Agriculture Society member, in a recent interview.

Topics included keeping agriculture in your fair, promoting your fair, planning effective meetings, leadership training, and public relations.

Presentations to the delegates were provided by The Doll Emporium and the Needle Gnome.

Guest speaker Joanne Hewitson, a local Junior Farmer, described her three month visit to the United Kingdom.

A learning session for all Fair Queens was provided by Linda Robson. The lecture was designed to help the young women fulfill the obligations they will encounter in the year ahead.

Collingwood will host the 1994 District 5 meeting next October.

"It was a real boost for Acton," states Warrington. "It isn't every day that Acton holds a convention and to have 300 visitors at one time is breathtaking for the community. The response from the visiting delegates about Acton was overwhelming. Everyone was impressed by the support and spirit that exists in this town."

Warrington continued, "Local businesses and members of the community helped to make the day run smoothly. A special thanks has to go out to everyone who made this day such a success and proved once again, 'It's worth the drive to Acton."

Specials! Dec. 1 to 15

LARGE SHRIMP \$975 lb.

Completely cooked, peeled and de-veined

CHICKEN POT PIES

Delicious 8" pies



3 for \$975

17 varieties to choose from 100% PURE

MAPLE SYRUP

CHEESE

10% OFF

Closing from Boxing Day (Dec. 26) until Feb. 2, 1994

Open 7 days 9 am to 6 pm 853-0311

Hwy. 7, one mile west of Acton

MCNABB GRAPHICS

56 Mill Street East, Acton, Ontario Tel: (519) 853-5615 Fax: (519) 853-5731

With this coupon 500 BUSINESS CARDS with minimum order of 500 cards

(same specifications)

At McNABB GRAPHICS

56 Mill St. E., Acton

853-5615

Offer expires December 31, 1993.

Custom Colour Labels

\$25.00 for 200 LABELS + TAXES

Merry Christmas The Robertson's 123 Wonderland Dr. Hamilton, Ontario N5K 2G7



You supply the colour photograph. Max. size 8" x 10"

With this coupon 10% OFF **ALL CONTINUOUS COMPUTER FORMS (PRINTED)**

At McNABB GRAPHICS 853-5615 56 Mill St. E., Acton

Offer expires January 31, 1994. With this coupon 'NEW BUSINESS" PACKAGE

Black ink on White Standard Stock

Your Logo, Name, Address etc. on: **250 BUSINESS CARDS 250 LETTERHEAD**

250 ENVELOPES Offer expires January 31, 1994.

Offering a complete printing service for businesses big and small...

• Brochures • Continuous Carbon Froms • NCR Forms • Labels and Tags • Letterhead • Envelopes

· Business Cards · Mail Circulars · Pre-inked and Rubber Stamps • Resumes (Laser printed copies) • Photocopying • Fax Paper (Available on order.)

With this coupon 500 LETTERHEAD

> with minimum order of 500 (same specifications)

At McNABB GRAPHICS 56 Mill St. E., Acton

853-5615 Offer expires December 31, 1993.

With this coupon 10% OFF WEDDING INVITATIONS

International Arterafts Traditional Invitations Offer expires February 28, 1994.

COMPUTER PAPER 500 Forms, 1 Part, 9.5" x 11", 30M Basis

CARTON PRICES AVAILABLE UPON REQUEST

With this coupon 10% OFF PROMOTIONAL ADVERTISING **ITEMS** CALENDERS
HATS
CUPS
PENS
LIGHTERS
CLOCKS

GLASSES **IMPRINTED WITH YOUR COMPANY NAME AND LOGO** Offer expires February 28, 1994.

MCNABB GRAPHICS

56 MILL STREET EAST, UNIT 5, ACTON

TEL: (519) 853-5615 FAX: (519) 853-5731



identifies, through a series of proposed recommendations, the role for the Recreation and Parks Department in providing recreation services in the community and describes an approach for the future development of culture and recreation facilities, programs, parks and open space. The Master Plan also establishes priorities for the development of future recreation and parks services.

All residents of the Town of Halton Hills are encouraged to attend a public meeting with the consultants to review and provide comments on the Master Plan's recommendations. Input from the public is essential to ensure the Plan truly reflects the needs and interests expressed by our community. Two public meetings will be held on:

> Wednesday, Dec. 1 — 7 pm **Acton High School Cafetorium**

Thursday, Dec. 2 — 7 pm Centennial Middle School, Georgetown

